
“Take Me Out to the Ballgame” 
Families to Families 
 invites families with 

 Deaf and Hard of Hearing Children 
to a Norfolk Tides Baseball game!! 

 

 
 
 

    Saturday, Aug. 24th, 2024  6:35 PM 
Harbor Park, 150 Park Avenue, Norfolk, VA 23510 

Norfolk Tides vs Worcester Red Sox – FIREWORKS! 

                                            
RSVP required to lizzyad@msn.com  Free tickets are for families 
with D/HH children and F2F volunteers. Write with the number 
in your family and names and ages of your children. Come early 
to park.  Your tickets will be at the “will call” window or you’ll 
find someone from Families to Families waiting outside before 
the game.   www.families2families.weebly.com 


